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1953 Flathead Eight 
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The Rumble Sheet is the official publication of the Twin 
Cities Regional Group #46 (TCRG) of the Early Ford V-8 
Club of America and is sent to all current members and 
advertisers.  TCRG is chartered by the Early Ford V-8 
Club of America, and is a non-profit corporation in the 
state of Minnesota, dedicated to the preservation of Ford 
Motor Company vehicles and related historical materials 
from the era of the flathead V-8 engines, including all 
Fords, Mercurys and Lincolns so equipped from 1932 
through 1953. 
Club Address 
P.O. Box 20236, Minneapolis, MN  55420 

Meetings 
Membership meetings of the TCRG are held at 
7:30 p.m. on the first Wednesday of almost every 
month at a site announced in the Rumble Sheet.  
Change of   time or site will also be announced in 
the Rumble Sheet. 
Membership 
Membership dues for the TCRG are $20 per calen-
dar year.  Membership in the Early Ford V-8 Club 
of America (the National Club) is a membership 
requirement of the Twin Cities Regional Group. 
Submitting Material 
Please send all materials for publication to Bill  
Gillies , 1736 Crystal Ave., Arden Hills, MN 
55112 or E-mail wlgillies48@gmail.com.  Rumble 
Sheet material deadline is the 15th of the month.  E
-mail body content (not attachment) is preferred. 
Advertising 
Classified ads are free to TCRG  members, and 
will run for three consecutive months.  Display ads 
(business card size) will run for 12 issues at a cost 
of $30.  Check under ad for last appearance. 
Website 
TCRG can be visited online at 
www.tcrgv8club.org 

President    Gordy Ditmanson  651-646-8103 
Vice President    Stephen Seidl   763-434-7848 
Secretary    Bill Blood   612-722-4172 
Treasurer    Roger Wothe   952-473-3038 
Editor     Bill Gillies     651-633ï1564 
Activities Director   unknown   xxx-xxx-xxxx 
Membership    Joel Bergstrom   651-631-0091 
Past President    Dennis Carney   952-941-0732 
Sunshine Lady    Cathy Tabako   763-755-7535 
Archives    Jerry Felton   952-873-6754 
Art Director    Ron Long   651-714-2740 
Webmaster    Mark Crichton    
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§ WANTED Good used 6-volt battery for my Sun 
Machine. Will dicker and wonôt pay your price. Bill 
G. 

§ WANTED:  1948-1953 Ford 1/2 ton project pickup 
with title; also 15 or 16" pickup wheels, flathead 
V8s, parts.  Francis Kalvoda, 320-235-5777 or email 
my Swedish friend Douglas Sjoqvist, 
eastown.auto.parts@minmail.com.  

§ WANTED:  1935 Ford wire wheels with 32 or 40 
spokes.  Bob Berven, Milan, MN  320-269-8949.  

§  

§ WANTED Keep those cards and letters coming . 
Any thing you want to say or write about, Book   
reports, old girl friends, what ever. 

Headquarters Machine & Restoration  
 

Benefit from Our Experience  
_______________________________________________________________________________

__ 

Early V -8 Pros Ĕ We learned by doing  
 

Give us a call when you require know how  

a computer cannot provide  
We excel in repairing, maintaining, & rebuilding all engines  

 

 612 -568 -0068  

 www.hq -ma.com  

http://www.hg-ma.com/


 

 
 
 
June 5, 2016  The 37th Annual All Ford Picnic 
and Noï Trophy CAR SHOW  held at a new loca-
tion. DUNWOODY College of Technology in 
Minneapolis. No need to make ice.   $5.00 per car 
admission. Swap spaces / spectators   FREE.  
Concessions available.  
 
June 12ð16, 2016, Central National Meet in Tul-
sa OK.  We went there in 1978.  Here is your 
chance to do it again.  Information available at 
www.earlyfordv8.org 
 
June 16-19th  Back to the 50ôs The usual fun 
filled over crowded week-end, full of exhaust 
fumes. Donôt forget the usual POT LUCK on Sat 
afternoon. Bring something to share. Oxygen bot-
tles not excluded. 
 
Sunday, July 17  2016 Highland Fest All Ford Car 
Show - 9 am to 5 pm  Free to any Ford Motor 
Company product - 1903 to 2016.  Blocked off 
street parking on Highland Parkway.  Part of High-
land Fest - Art & Music in the Village .Food, 
crafts, art booths.  Volunteers will be need-
ed.  Contact Tom Murray (651-755-9055) or Bruce 
Nelson (651-482-8940) for more information. 
 
August 8ð11, 2016, Eastern National Meet in 
Gettysburg PA.  If you missed it in 2014, they are 
doing it again.  Cheaper hotel rates and registration 
fee.  www.ncr36.com or www.earlyfordv8.org 
 
August 14, 2016, 35th Annual New Brighton Car 
Show & Swap Meet,  Sane time, same  place,  We 
will need your help once again. 
 
September 15ð21, 2016, Great Southwestern 
National Driving Tour, Colorado and Eastern 
Utah.  Sponsored by the Hi-Country Regional 
Group # 28.  Contact Lou Mraz at 
Lfmj60@aol.com for more information. 
 
 

Meeting Location: St Michaelôs Lutheran Church, 1660 
West County Road B, Roseville, MN 55113 4073, 
(651) 631 1510 
Directions: From North or South: I 35W to Hwy 36, 
east on Hwy 36, exit Snelling South, turn right at first 
stop light (County Road B) look for church on left.  OR 
I 35E to Hwy 36, west on Hwy 36, exit Snelling South, 
turn right at first stop light (County Road B) look for 
church on left.  Plenty of parking. 
Program:   
Membership Meeting Activity: Following the general 
business meeting there will be an Auction called by 
Dennis Carney. Bring things to auction and cash to bid 
on stuff. Proceeds benefit the clubôs piggy bank. Dennis 
will be kicking it off with some great car parts that have 
been donated to the club. Also remember a dollar for the 
church. 
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Further Down the Roadéééé 
 
.April 23 Annual Junk yard tour Mark your calen-
dars in pencil so you can erase if the date is not correct. 
Meet at the usual place, Perkins for breakfast and pic-
ture before heading off to the Junk Yard where ever it 
may be. 
 
May 20 and 21 Mark your calendar for the Spring 
Tour to Wisconsin. Be sure to make reservations ac-
commodations are being held until 4/21 at the Avalon 
Hotel and Convention Center in Chippewa Falls under 
the ñTCRGò. The Avalon is all on one level with park-
ing right outside your room for $89 for the night of 
May 21st. Breakfast is included the following morning. 
Please call and reserve your room as soon as possible. 
(1-888-727-5288).  
 
May 15, 36th Annual WILLMAR CAR SHOW & 
SWAP MEET.  New TOP 40 trophy format. Arrive 
together, park  together.  Full details at 
www.willmarcarclub.com  or like us on Facebook or 
call Nate 320-444-0368  

TCRG E-Mail List:  We have been working on the 
E-Mail list for all members that currently have  E-
mail. We will continue to send out the message each 
month to all E-mail address, with the address for you 
to click on and open the latest copy of the Rumble 
Sheet. For those members who requested a hard copy 
in the mail and still need something to write on, will 
continue to receive them. 
 
ñTake it from me, Henry Ford: Anyone who stops 
learning is old. Anyone who keeps learning stays 
young. 
 
The last time I was Editor many years ago in the 
April issue, I said the club was folding due to lack of 
interest. I wonôt say that again as we lost member-
ship who thought it to be true. I guess my idea of a 
joke backfired. 
 
March 17, 2016 Geezer Breakfast. If you missed 
the breakfast it was the fault of Bakers Square. The 
sign on the front said ñBreakfast All Dayò. With no 
cars in the parking lot and Gary R. pulling out he told 
us it was closed and to move to Perkins at 82nd and 
Lindale. We had a small turn out with only 7 mem-
bers. Hopefully no one else showed up, but Gary told 
the Bakers Square people to send anyone who did 
show up where to find us. 
 
American Graffiti, the 35 mm original movie, was 
shown on the big screen at the Heights Theater in 
Columbia Heights Thursday Night. Now you might 
say I have it on DVD so what? Well what you missed 
was the reaction of all the show attendees through 
out the movie which you would not get in your 
home. It was great with some car clubs in attendance 
along with young and old people..  

   
 
Yes, the New Brighton Car Show and Swap Meet is 
Sunday August 14.  It will be our 30th year.  It will 
be Stockyard Days 35th year.  And, the organization 
that started the car show, The New London to New 
Brighton Antique Car Run will be celebrating its 
30th year also. 
   Because of this, the New Brighton Stockyard 
Days committee has asked if the Car Clubs would 
like to acknowledge the anniversary of the Car 
Show by being part of the Grand Day Parade on 
Thursday August 11th. 
I think it would be a great idea, and I have men-
tioned that any participant will not be behind the 
band or horses.   So, I would like to get two vehicles 
from our Club and two vehicles from Thunderbird 
Midwest to participate.  The real incentive to do 
this, besides acknowledging the 30th Anniversary of 
the Car Show and Swap Meet, is at the end of the 
parade - you can get a hot dog and pop for partici-
pating.  Now, besides the pride of showing off your 
Early Ford V-8, you get fed.  You canôt beat that! 
Give me a call if you are interested ï first come, 
first in line for the hot dogs. 
Bruce Nelson 
651-482-8940 

Itôs Not That Far Away 

Theyôre still out there! 


